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December 13, 1976

Mr. Charles R. Arterburn
Btry C, 3rd Bn, 7th ADA
APO New York 09139

Dear Charles:

Speaking for the URAMTIA Foundation and URAMTIA Brotherhood,
I wish to express our appreciation for your contribution of
$300.00 which you have pledged for 1977.

These funds will be divided equally between the two organiza-
tions or as you directed, and will be used to offset our

operating expenses.

Your thoughtful and sincere support will aid us in disseminat-
ing the URANTIA teachings. Thank you for your help.

Warm regards,

Johy Hales, Resident Director
URANYIA -Brotherhoaod
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